From: Margaret Richardson

Sent: 13 July 2018 10:57

To: Planning

Cc: gordon macqueen

Subject: Edinboro Castle Public House, 57 Mornington Terrace 2018/3170/P

Dear Planner,

We do not object to the proposal to erect two temporary marquees in the rear garden of the public for a period of 26 November 2018 to the 7th January 2019. However this is a comparatively short period and the pub is bound to want to extend your possible permission for the early months in 2019.

Yours faithfully,

Gordon Macqueen & Margaret Richardson Co-Chairs of the Camden Town CAAC